

NEWS RELEASE

HOLLOMAN AFB 49TH WING PUBLIC AFFAIRS
Telephone: 575-572-7381
49wg.paoffice@us.af.mil
www.holloman.af.mil



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Release No. 220826 August 26, 2022

Holloman AFB Seeks Interest in Restoration Advisory Board

HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE, N.M. – Holloman Air Force Base is seeking the community's interest in the establishment of a Restoration Advisory Board (RAB). A RAB is a stakeholder group that meets on a regular basis to review Holloman's environmental restoration activities and give attendees the opportunity to provide feedback to Air Force restoration project managers.

RAB meetings are open to the public and RAB membership is a mixture of government representatives (e.g., Air Force, state regulatory agency, and local government personnel), community members, and other impacted parties. Community board members must live or work in the affected community or must be affected by Holloman AFB environmental restoration program activities. Alamogordo and nearby communities would be considered affected communities.

Although RABs are not decision making bodies and do not get involved in the actual restoration cleanup process, they do provide valuable input to the installation and environmental agencies.

If you would like to see a RAB established for Holloman Air Force Base, please let us know by emailing the Holloman AFB Public Affairs Office by September 27, 2022, at 49wg.paoffice@us.af.mil. Please also indicate if you would like to serve as a member of the RAB if it is established.

For questions, please contact the 49th Wing Public Affairs Office at 49wg.paoffice@us.af.mil or 575-572-7381.